
There are zero ($0) dollars being requested to be withdrawn from the Board of Education’s Capital Reserve 
account to fund these items at this time.

Funding for these projects can be initiated on a project by project basis or as a whole by the Board of 
Education. 

Historically the Board of Education makes its request to use the balance in the Capital Reserve account to 
fund these projects between May and August of each year which is outside the
operating budget cycle. 

An updated balance of the Board of Education’s Capital Reserve account will be available (reflecting the 
Fiscal Year End 22/23 deposit) after the Final Audit presentation to the Town of New Milford at the end of 
January 2024.

5 YEAR CAPITAL PLAN







All of the projects listed on this page under "Facilities Other" are not part of the totals on the page that
precedes this one. These are projects that need to be addressed through collaborative work with the Town
of New Milford. Examples of the reason(s) why, include but are not limited to:

• doing similar projects during the same time frame along with the Town for combined project savings.
• bonding large projects together that the Board of Educations Capital Reserve Account cannot properly
fund alone.

Each project listed above has its own set of circumstances and this is why they are shown separately from
the other Facilities projects at this time.


